Craig, Sondra

From: Elsen, Nikki

Sent: Wednesday, August 18, 2021 2:19 PM
To: Craig, Sondra

Subject: FW: (Mis)Use of the hatchery building

From: nancy green <riversidehatchery@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, August 18, 2021 2:14 PM

To: Reynolds, Mitch <reynoldsm@cityoflacrosse.org>; Elsen, Nikki <Elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org>
Subject: Fwd: (Mis)Use of the hatchery building

*** CAUTION: This emall originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: jon cowan <jrcow149@gmail.com>
Date: Tue, Aug 17, 2021 at 2:09 PM
Subject: (Mis)Use of the hatchery building
To: <Riversidehatche mail.com>

The decision to use this space as a beer garden seems to be one cooked up by the head of our parks dept. and

other employees of the taxpayers .They already decided on its use without any input from said taxpayers however. Mr
Trussoni seems to want the beer garden because it would bring in the most revenue and opines that the poor taxpayers
of our fair city must get their due. Why then did you spend a million$ of taxpayer dollars on its renovation? This and the
never ending money pit of the La Crosse Center fit the definition of Boondoggle( look it up if you can read). La Crosse
does not need another venue where alcohol is served but the space should be used to explain to visitors about our
native American heritage, riverboat history and natural wonders that make this a great place to live, work and play. Put
it to a referendum. that at least would be fair.



